Nanch 2025

Music Therapy for Workplace

Wellness & Team-Building!

Explore fun & creative music play or
mindful relaxation through music.

-Variety of sessions available based
on your specific needs

-Sessions are provided at your site or
at our main location

-All sessions are led by a Board-
Certified Music Therapist

-Pricing based on the type of session
and number of participants

COMMUNITY FRIDGE DONATIONS

CMS continues to accept donations of
perishable and non-perishable goods,
bottled water, and personal hygiene
items. Please drop them off at the table
across from the front desk at our Hamlin
Park location. There is still much food
insecurity in our community! Your
kindness is greatly appreciated!
WEATHER CLOSINGS
A notice regarding closings will be
posted on the website, social media
and the School’s voice mail system.
To learn of any weather-related
closings, please call the School at
716-884-4887, check the website at
www.communitymusicbuffalo.org,
visit the School's Facebook page,
listen to WBEN 930 or watch
channels 2, 4 or 7 for information.

IMPORTANT: If a student is ill or needs
to miss a lesson, please be considerate
and contact the CMS Office to cancel
your lesson. You can CALL us at 716-
884-4887 or email info@cms-
buffalo.org. Any student absences will
be made up as part of your teacher's
Studio Makeup Day in April.

Please visit our website for up to date
information on all things CMS at
www.communitymusicbuffalo.org!

Kenneth Atkinson Scholarship Competition

Kenneth Atkinson served as Piano Chair, and then Piano
Chair Emeritus at CMS until his passing in 2018. During
his 51-year tenure, Ken inspired countless students,
colleagues, and audience members alike. This year's
Kenneth Atkinson Scholarship Competition will be held
on Saturday March 22. Students of all ages and levels are
encouraged to participate. The award is a scholarship
toward future study at CMS.

Upcoming Events

iRy St. Patrick’s Day/Green Recital U
The “St Patrick’'s Day Recital” will be held Saturday March 15 @ 12: OO p.m.
This is open to all students. If you're interested in performing, please speak
with your teacher and sign up at the front desk.

8-

April Recital
Our April Recitals will be held on Friday April 11 @ 6:00 p.m. for all vocal &
instrumental students, and an “Adults Only” gathering at 7:00 p.m. If you're
interested in performing, please speak with your teacher and sign up at the
front desk.

Skills Showcase
The Skills Showcase will be held May 16 - 18, 2025. Sign up sheets will be
available at the front desk starting in April.

2Nnd Annual summer Camp Fair

On Saturday March 1Ist from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at CMS we'll be
hosting this one stop shop for summer camps & activities! Several camp
& educational organizations will be in attendance. Learn what camp
options there are for you and inquire about financial aid. For any
questions, please call 716-884-4887.

SUMMER CAMP ANNOUNCEMENT
We are pleased to announce our 2025 Summer of Camps lineup!
Camp Create: July 7 - 11 & August 4 - 8
Beats Around the World: July 21 - 25
Taste of Strings: July 21 - 25
Rock Camp: August 11-15

Registration available
online soon!

GIVING

ICMS turned 100 on October 16th.

In honor of our birthday, will you

donate to CMS? There are now

many ways to give. Scan the QR
code to give today!

BILLING REMINDERS

Monthly tuition is due by the 1st of every
month.

A $15.00 late charge will be
automatically added to the student's
account on the 15th of the month if
payment is not received.

Students enrolled in autopay will not
receive a monthly statement.

If you'd like a copy of your monthly
statement, please contact the CMS front
office
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